
In DC To Help Our Members  
Post Hurricane Sandy
EIFCU was represented in Washington DC to discuss 
the aftermath of Hurricane Sandy with the NCUA and 
other CUs.
In the photo are: William Mellin, President of the 
Credit Union Association of New York, Debra Matz, 
Chairperson of the National Credit Union Administration and John C. Gibardi, President/
CEO of EIFCU.
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New Jersey Office &  
Mailing Address:  

16 West Grand Street  
Elizabeth, NJ 07201-2312  

(908) 282-9881 Option #2 /  
Fax: (908) 282-9885 

Office Hours:  
Monday - Friday  

Telephone Service &  
In Person Transactions  

8:30 AM-1:30 PM & 2:30 PM-4:00 PM  
Late Night Thursday till 7:00 PM  

Saturdays 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

New York Office:  
550 Madison Ave. @ 55th St. Room 2010 

(212) 833-5533 / Fax: (212) 833-7574  
Interoffice: Credit Union 550/20

Office Hours:  
Monday and Friday Only  

8:30 AM-1:30 PM & 2:30 PM-4:00 PM  
24 Hour Telephone Teller:  

1-877-768-5414 
Se Habla Espanol~

Annual Meeting
Our Annual Meeting will be held  
on Wednesday, March 20, 2013 at  

1:30 pm in our Elizabeth, NJ Office.

Anyone who wishes to serve on  
the Board of Directors or Committees 

please contact the office of  
the President/CEO.

Supervisory Committee Audit
The Supervisory Committee is conducting its periodic audit of all accounts. If you have 

found any discrepancies in your account(s), please contact:
Vincent T. Logatto, Chairman Supervisory Committee 

P.O. Box 60421, Staten Island, NY 10306
Please include your return address on the outside of the envelope.

Direct Deposit Your Tax Refund
Get your tax refund quickly, safely and conveniently with 
direct deposit. 
Include our routing number (226082116) and your correct  
account number on the tax form.
If you file a joint tax return, you and your spouse must be on 
the account you choose.

iPad Winner
EIFCU participated in the CBS Health Fair.  
We raffled off an iPad. Congratulations to 
Latonza Miller!

Pictured in the photo are: John C. Gibardi, 
President/CEO of EIFCU, Maria Mercader, CU 
member, Latonza Miller, CU member and win-
ner of the iPad, and Patricia Beers, Director of 
Operations at EIFCU.

HH Character-Based Lending HH
Please speak with our lending department about your borrowing needs.
Have you been laid off and now living on less?
Is your credit poor and in need of repair?
We will help you restructure your debt by lending you money. You will have a manage-
able monthly payment and be able to repair/build your credit at the same time.
The credit union relies upon your credit score and on your character to grant you a loan.
We are willing to take a chance to help you, our member, and give you the opportunity 
you deserve!
Stop by or give us a call today!


